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 May 17, 2012 
 

POWERS TO AGNESS HIGHWAY NEWSLETTER 
Progress Report 

 
Western Federal Lands Highway Division and Tidewater Contractors are starting to gear up for 
the upcoming 2012 construction season.  This will be the second year of the two year Powers to 
Agness Highway project.  

 
Last construction season highlights is the Hayes Creek Bridge and adjacent roadway 

reconstruction. 
 

Tidewater Contractors plans on resuming work in the week starting on the 28th of May.  
  

Construction Scheduled for the week of May 28, 2012 
 

Work will begin with the installation of a culvert pipe located in the first realignment section and 
repair the settlement in the road where the culverts were installed last season. Tidewater 
Contractor’s also plans starting construction on the reinforced soil slope on wall at Station 
127+60 on Wednesday. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Jim Kent, Consultant Manager 
*primary contact 

JimKent@banc3.com 
PO Box 487 

Myrtle Point, OR 97458 
Phone (541) 559-1078 
Fax (541) 559-1079 

 

Glenn Kutzera 
Project Manager 

Glenn.kutzera@dot.gov 
Phone (360) 619-7769 
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Traffic Information 
 

Expect 20 minute delays with the one lane road closures to repair the settlement over the pipes. 
Tuesday May 29th will begin the one lane closure for the reinforced soil slope wall between 
Stations 127+60 to 128+60.  The one lane closure will be regulated with temporary traffic 
signals which will be installed on May 29th. 

 
 
    All newsletters can be accessed at http://www.wfl.fhwa.dot.gov/projects/powers_agness 

http://www.wfl.fhwa.dot.gov/projects/powers_agness

